

Pupil Achievements

Stars of the Week

Class R: Barnaby—for working with lots of independence

Class 1: Isabelle—for showing a positive attitude to learning

Class 2: Brogan—for approaching all learning with enthusiasm and dedication

Class 3: Jacob—for thoughtful and creative artwork

Class 4: Leah—for working hard to develop her understanding of fractions

Class 5: Isabelle— for having great enthusiasm for learning

Class 6: Madison - for being a creative thinker and a hard worker

Terracycle—Crisp Packet Recycling

We are now able to restart recycling crisp packets with Terracycle. Please bring empty, flattened crisp packets to the drop off bin in the school entrance area.

We ask that the packets are flattened out and stacked in a bag (as far as possible) to support us packing them into boxes for collection. Thank you.

Head Lice Information

We have had a couple of reports of head lice this week; unfortunately, part of primary school life! Please check your child's hair regularly and follow NHS guidance for checking and treatment. Thank you for your support on this matter.

Sports News

We have great news to share about our school's participation and achievement in recent sporting events—Mrs Parker is incredibly excited! We are very proud of you all.

Classes 1 & 2 achieved 1st place in the Sports Hall Athletics (Cluster)

Classes 3 & 4 achieved **1st place** in the Sports Hall Athletics (Cluster and Northamptonshire)

Classes 5 & 6 achieved 2nd place in the Sports Hall Athletics (Cluster)

In the Northamptonshire Virtual School Games we placed **3rd** in the county...just brilliant!

Pupil Acceptable Use Agreement

With today's newsletter you will have received an electronic copy of the updated Pupil Acceptable Use Agreement. This document is to support our children being effectively safeguarded when using devices, primarily in school and to set the expectation of being a responsible digital citizen in and out of school. Mr Hartwright, as Computing and Online Safety Lead has updated the agreement so that is in-line with our updated procedures. Your child will be sent home with a paper copy of this agreement on Monday so that you and your child can both sign it. Your child's teacher will also explain the agreement in class next week. Please return the paper copy by Friday 23rd April—Thank you.